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GREEN CROSS(R)

ESTEMINE(R) MCPA

COMMERCIAL

NON-VOLATILE

LIQUID HERBICIDE

Net Contents:  10 L
                                     200 L
                                     Bulk

 GUARANTEE:
MCPA..........................500 g/L

(present as amine salts)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO.:  20,089
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

PROTECT FROM FREEZING

Patented Herbicide

Fisons Horticulture Inc.
600 - 25 Watline Avenue
Mississauga, Ontario

L4Z 2Z1

FAIRWAYS, LAWNS, TURF.

Annual and perennial broadleaf weeds. Apply at rate of 2.25 -
2.75 L/ha (25 mL/100 m2) in sufficient water to give good
coverage.  Apply to turf at any time during growth.  Best results
are obtained during spring and fall.  Clover and bent grasses may
be injured.  Use lower rates on bent grass.

SUSCEPTIBLE WEEDS:



Bird's rape, bluebur, burdock, cocklebur, dandelion, false
ragweed, flixweed, horsetail*, Kochia, lamb's-quarters, mustards,
plantain, prairie sunflower, prickly lettuce, Russian pigweed,
shepherd's-purse, stinkweed, wild carrot, wild radish.

MORE RESISTANT WEEDS:

Blue lettuce*, Canada thistle*, chickweed, common ragweed, curled
dock, dog mustard, field bindweed*, giant ragweed, goat's-beard,
hemp-nettle, leafy spurge*, pepper-grass, redroot pigweed,
sow-thistle*, tansy mustard, Tartary buckwheat*, thyme-leaved
spurge, tumbleweed, wild buckwheat. *Top growth only

WARNING:

Keep in original container during storage.  Do not allow spray,
spray mist, visible or invisible vapours, or air containing mist
or vapours, to contact plants other than those being sprayed.  If
MCPA susceptible plants are growing within a distance of
400 metres from the area being sprayed, spray only when there is
a light breeze away from the susceptible plants. Spray drifting
can be reduced by using low pressure, coarse sprays and drop
nozzles.  Susceptible crops include grapes, tomatoes, tobacco,
sugar beets, sunflowers, beans, turnips, cauliflower and
cabbages, as well as many other field, vegetable, ornamental and
fruit crops.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes, ponds,
irrigation water, water used for livestock or for domestic
purposes.  Do not store open container near seeds, feeds,
fertilizers or pesticides, including insecticides, fungicides and
weedkillers other than those containing MCPA, 2,4-D or
brushkiller.  Sprayers which have contained MCPA or 2,4-D should
not be used to apply other pesticides to MCPA or 2,4-D
susceptible crops.  Do not mix ESTEMINE with oil.

FIRST AID:

If in eyes, splash eyes repeatedly with plenty of clean water for
at least 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If on skin, wash
with soap and plenty of water.  Remove and wash contaminated
clothing and shoes.  If swallowed, induce vomiting.  Obtain
medical attention or contact a Poison Control Centre.



DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:

Follow the following steps for disposable containers:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to the spray mixture in the tank.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product,
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of
Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

BULK CONTAINERS 

Bulk containers are refillable.  If the container is to be
refilled, do not rinse with any material or introduce any
pesticide other than ESTEMINE MCPA.  Reseal and return to an
authorized Green Cross bulk site. Container must be returned to
your distributor with the seal unbroken.  A charge will be levied
for a broken seal to cover decontamination costs. Before filling
inspect thoroughly for damage such as cracks, punctures, bulges,
dents, abrasions and damaged or worn threads on closure devices.
Check for leaks after filling and before transportation.  Do not
refill or transport damaged or leaking containers.  For
information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the
cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of Environmental
Protection, Environment Canada.  If the container is not being
refilled, refer to the label section "DECONTAMINATION AND
DISPOSAL".

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST
CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.



NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information:  1-800-668-5669

(R)Registered trademark of Fisons Horticulture Inc.  

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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